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On Tuesday, March 25th, 2025, Outpatient Medical Center welcomed two new board members to its Board of 
Directors: Deacon Fidel Andrade and Ms. Doris Greene. 

Dcn. Fidel Andrade is an Ordained Deacon for the Catholic Church of the Diocese of Alexandria, and the 
Archdioceses for the Military Services (AMS), USA. He also served for 22 years as a US Army First Seargeant and 
has 36 years of combined federal service with miliary and civilian work experience. Dcn. Andrade represents the 
community of Leeville, Louisiana and is interested in serving on OMC’s Board of Directors because he believes 
that his community could benefit from the services that OMC has to offer and wants to help raise awareness and 
assist OMC in furthering its mission to serve the underserved. 

Doris Greene has 20 plus years of experience a Certified Nurses Assistant working in home health in rural settings 
and nursing homes. She has served in the capacity of Alderman for the City of Tallulah during from 1999-2002 for 
District 5 and has numerous years of advocating for the Tallulah community. Ms. Greene has a desire to see her 
community thrive and receive the best services possible. It is her hope that in working with the OMCs Board of 
Directors, she will be able to represent her community and advocate for its needs. 

CEO, Dr. Mark Guidry, said “OMC is grateful for its board members who volunteer their time serving the nonprofit 
organizations, which provides primary health care to low income, underserved, and anyone. OMC appreciates the 
community’s support of its mission to serve those with greatest needs.” 

OMC’s Board of Directors is comprised of 9-15 persons collectively representing the community at large and who 
accurately reflect the ethnic and socioeconomic distribution of the service areas population. The Board meets 
monthly to establish and monitor OMC’s Strategic Health Plan, which is set every three years. The Board also 
reviews, modifies, and adopts new policies, reviews, and acts on any proposed changes to the level of healthcare 
services currently provided by OMC, and reviews, approves, and monitors operational budget and expenditures, 
etc. OMC is an option for you because caring for you is what we do! For more information call the nearest OMC 
Clinic. More information on clinic locations and services can be found at www.outpatientmedical.org or by calling 
OMC’s 24/7 contact center at 888-811-8081. 

From left, Dcn. Fidel Andrade, Doris Greene, Dr. Mark Guidry, CEO. 

(Note: For information about this news release, contact Thomas Blake, Sr. Executive Assistant at 
info@outpatientmedical.org)  
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